NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CONCERNING
PROPOSED SALE OF IRONTON WATER AND WASTEWATER SYSTEMS

	The Board of Aldermen of the City of Ironton, Missouri will hold a public meeting regarding the proposed sale of the City’s water and wastewater systems to Missouri-American Water Company (“Missouri-American”) at 6:00 P.M., on September 26, 2022, at the City Hall, 123 N. Main Street, Ironton, Missouri.  At this public meeting, the Board of Aldermen will review the proposal received from Missouri-American and will hear citizen comments and questions regarding the proposal.  

	A copy of the proposal and a summary of appraisals of the value of the City’s water and wastewater systems are available for review at City Hall during regular business hours and are also available on the City’s website at www.irontonmo.gov.

	Voter approval is required for the sale of the City’s water and wastewater systems to Missouri-American.  A proposition to approve the sale will be considered at the November 8, 2022, general election.  
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